
Hereby perceive we the love of God, because he laid down his life for us: and we ought
to lay down our lives for the brethren. 1 John 3:16

1 January 2024

Dear Family and Friends,

God is so Good to us! It is hard to believe that it is a new year already. We thank
God for what He did last year, and we are excited about some possible doors
opening this year. Please pray that God will give us wisdom and direct our path
this year. Thank you so much for praying for us!

News from a foreign land:
This Christmas was amazing,
and we give God all the
Glory! We had church
outside, in the tents, this
year. We set up everything
outside, which enabled our
pastor to preach here. This
picture is at the beginning of
singing. We had pulled all
the chairs out from storage
to set up first. Before the

end of singing, we got some more chairs from the building. While our pastor was
preaching, folks kept coming. During the service, they got out almost all the
chairs we had. During the invitation folks received the best Christmas present
anyone could get, SALVATION! It was amazing what God did and we give Him
all the Honour!!!

Charlie and Jodie

Servants of the Most High God!
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